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CMS Wants Your Feedback on the Marketplace
Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 02/20/2018 11:56 AM EST

Complete the Questionnaire Today!

Do you have ideas to improve the Marketplace experience for agents and
brokers? The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) wants your
feedback! 

Take the Agent and Broker Feedback Questionnaire to voice your opinion
on training, communications, Help On Demand, and more. Time is
running out to give your feedback. Click the button below to complete the
questionnaire today!

If you’ve already completed the questionnaire, THANK YOU! Please pass
this email along to a fellow agent or broker or feel free to disregard this
email. Thank you for your participation!
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